PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR A RESEARCH STUDY TO TEST A ROBOT-CONTROLLER



Do you have 30 minutes to spare? Would you like to help in the development of a new surgical robot?

Email us about participating in this research study at mmehta5@jhu.edu (Subect line—'Robot-controller interface trial') for more information! (must be 18 or older)

This research project is conducted under IRB approval #2012041, PI: Russell Taylor

| Robot-Controller trials |
|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|
| Email: mmehta5@jhu.edu |

The following will be submitted to run as a 'Today's Announcement' for both undergraduate and graduate students:

Do you have 30 minutes to spare? Would you like to help in the development of a new surgical robot? We need participants for a research study. Participants will put the robot through its paces and report to researchers what they think. For more information, please contact Manish at mmehta5@jhu.edu. Timing is flexible. Must be 18 or older.